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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear council,

Do NOT take our trees!! The trees are what give downtown Whittier life, they give us life. The world does not need
more concrete. Please do not tear these beautiful living things down. We do not know what that will do for our
oxygen levels or pollution levels either. Please keep our downtown beautiful.

-Ariana and Satchel Fitzsimons, citizens of Whittier, CA
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